Newsworthy Event

Current and former WCC staff presented at the
International writing Centers Association
annual conference October 10-13 in Atlanta! Agnes
Fellner presented with two students, current

peer consultant Jacquelyn Scott and former grad From The
consultant Danyell Luster, in a panel titled
"Where Do We Draw the Line? Mindful Perspectives Card
on Opposing Viewpoints in the writing Center."
Our former grad assistant Elaine Gunn presented Catalog:
on "rapid assessment,' a strategy she developed
to help gauge learning styles. Beth Leahy October Issue
presented her research on faculty perceptions of
the writing center.

Peer consultant Jacquelyn Scott’s participation
in IWCA was funded by travel grants from A monthly
both IWCA and URaCE. This is an example of newsletter for
the wonderful research our students do that the UTC Library
is supported by the Office of Undergraduate
Research and Creative Endeavor (URaCE). Faculty Staff
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Birthdays:

Cassidy Campbell 10/18
Beth Leahy 10/27

In Other New P —
Events
Please join Patron Experience in welcoming our three new(-ish) Part-Time Public Service Library Open House 10/31
Specialists to the Library: Haley Ogle, Megha Patel, and Joy Vallandingham.t Iibrary Check In 11/1%
Thanksgiving 11/22
1 Top Photo: Agnes Fellner, Danyell Luster, Jacquelyn Scott
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2 Bottom Photo: Beth Leahy, Elaine Gunn, Danyell Luster, Jacquelyn Scott, Agnes Fellner




